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The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on June 8, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the
Registrar’s Office for the purpose of completing the Annual Registrar
Evaluation for Kathryn H. Webb. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair,
Janet Johnson, Vice Chair and Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary. The press was
not notified because the meeting was for personnel matters.

The Annual Registrar Evaluation was completed and no other business was
discussed.

The Pulaski County Electoral Board then met with Kathryn H. Webb,
Registrar, for the purpose of reviewing the Annual Registrar Evaluation.

The Annual Registrar Evaluation was discussed with Mrs. Webb and all
parties signed the Evaluation. The appropriate documentation was sent to
the State Board of Elections.
No other business was discussed.
The meeting adjourned at 5:20 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
;5'“ §': ;: m
Sybil S. Atkinson
Secretary
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As required by the Code of Virginia, the Pulaski County Electoral Board met on June 9,
2021, at 9:05 a.m. in the Training Room/EOC adjacent to the Office of the Pulaski
County Registrar for the purpose of canvassing the June 8, 2021 Democratic Primary
Election. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil
Atkinson, Secretary, Kathryn Webb, Registrar, and Terry Hager, Clerk of the Circuit
Court Officer.

Motion was made by Janet Johnson to go into closed session, 24.2.653 for the purpose of
the Provisional Ballot meeting and was duly seconded by Sybil Atkinson and passed
unanimously.

Motion was made by Janet Johnson and seconded by Sybil Atkinson to reconvene their
regular meeting and certified that only Provisional Ballot business was discussed by the
Electoral Board while in closed session. The motion passed unanimously.

The regular canvass meeting reconvened at 9:38 a.m.
All 13 precincts were canvassed.

The meeting was recessed at 11:35 a.m. and will reconvene on Friday, June 11, 2021 to
complete the Canvass.

The Pulaski County Electoral Board reconvened their meeting at 12:33 p.m. on June 11,
2021. Persons attending were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil
Atkinson, Secretary and Kathryn Webb, Registrar.

All votes were tabulated and certified. The meeting recessed at 12:50 p.m. while
paperwork was being prepared.

The meeting reconvened at 2:30 p.m. All necessary actions were completed and there
being no discrepancies, reports were filed as required by law.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitied,

Sybil S. Atkinson

Secretary




